
Halloween 2020 

Contactless Trick-or-Treating 
 
 
The residents of the following homes in HWPOA have graciously agreed to provide a 
contactless manner to pass out treats to neighborhood children on Halloween this year: 
 
 

 10530 Edgeley 

 768 Glenmont 

 801 Glenmont 

 1027 Hilts 

 739 Holmby 

 10731 Le Conte (5-6pm only) 

 862 Malcolm 

 679 Thayer 

 726 Thayer 

 730 Thayer 

 719 Warner 

 10782 Weyburn 

 
 
Neighbors with children who will be out trick-or-treating, a few reminders: 
 

 Suggested time for trick-or-treating is from 4pm-6pm on Saturday, October 31. 

 Please be considerate and do not take large amounts of candy from homes that 
leave baskets out. 

 Please follow social distancing guidelines by maintaining small groups, social 
distancing and wearing masks 

 In our attempt to keep this small, please do not invite additional friends and family. 

 Thank you for your cooperation in making this a safe Halloween for our children. 

 

A big thank you to all families participating in our safe trick-or-treating! 

Happy Halloween! 
 

 


